
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are pleased to announce that tickets for our Amazing Christmas raffle will be 
available at our forthcoming Christmas events. All of the money raised will go 
towards providing enrichment experiences for our children and the Family Hub, 
including trips, visitors and afterschool clubs.  We have some incredible prizes 
on offer that have been kindly donated by local companies, these include: 
 

● Luxury Christmas Hampers 

● A boiler service (Valued at £80) 

● Scunthorpe United family ticket 

● Baths Hall Pantomime family ticket 

● Carvers Fish and Chips tea for two 

● Ashby Lodge carvery for two 

● Head Kandi beauty vouchers 

● Bowling for 6 people at Ashby Bowl 

● Luxury kettle and Toaster sets provided by Wren Kitchens (worth £170 

each) 

      
…and many many more! 
 
Please feel free to purchase tickets for friends and family at any of the Christmas 
concert events from Monday 12th December (per year group), including our 
Choir concert on Monday 5th December. The raffle will be drawn after the final 
event. Tickets will be just £1 for a strip and you could walk away with one of 
these fantastic prizes! All winners will be contacted and prizes will be saved for 
collection. 
 
We thank you in advance for your continued support and wish you all the best of 
luck in our raffle!    Wishing you all a wonderful Christmas!  
 
Warmest regards 

Jessica Wood 

Associate Vice Principal / Family Hub lead 


